Posted 08/25/10

Ph.D. Candidate Publishes Article in the Journal of
Southern History.

Debbie Harwell, a Ph.D. candidate working with Dr. Landon Storrs, recently
published an article titled, "Wednesdays in Mississippi: Uniting Women across
Regional and Racial Lines, Summer 1964," in the Journal of Southern History. The
University of Houston History Department faculty is delighted to see Ms. Harwell's
work appear in an eminent journal in her field.



